
Re: clinical service Review south Tvneside paediatrics

We, the under:signed, have not been appropriately included and
consulted in the clinical service review process which led to the two
options that have been presented to the public.

A document detailing concerns on the conduct of the process has

already been submitted to the stake holders.

We are deeply concerned that the options presented to the public
may have a significant adverse impact on the children of south
Tyneside.

staff of South Tyneside NHS Foundation Trust paediatric Unit
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